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                                                        President’s Column 
 
                                                        President’s Column 
 
 CNY Corvair members, Temperatures are reaching all time highs this week, our highest 
was 100 with the rest of the week in the high 90's. I will be leaving for Denver today, high 
temperature there at 90 degrees F .,COOLER temps, can't wait to get there. The purpose of 
the trip, to attend this years Corsa Convention. Maybe another Corvair or two to bring 
back? It going to be a great trip and will be coming home next Sunday, 7/31. My daughter 
Megan will travel with me to keep my spending under control.  
The nationals at the fairgrounds are over, and we had a few Corvairs there to represent our 
club. Thanks to those who attended this year, hopefully they had great time and we hope 
for a better turnout next year.  
Wampsville show will soon be here, looking for a good turnout. I have informed the Al-
bany Corvair Club about the show and some of them may attend the show. I have also sent 
info about this upcoming show to the acorns, hopefully some of them can make the show. 
The show has a Corvair class, used auto parts for sale, large flea market and plenty of 
food. It is a fun day , a large crowd, lots of nice show cars and a great time for all. Hope to 
see you there. 
  
Well, have to close for now, have to finish packing, enjoy the rest of this summer.     Phil 
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       ACTIVITIES 

Hi everyone! 
    Business meetings are now at Denny’s , 102 Lawrence Rd, N Syr on the first Thursday of each month. The meeting will start at 7:00 
but they’ll have a waitress available for us from 5:30 so we can enjoy dinner before. We will have our own room and they will give 
separate checks.  
 
 
August 4th 
  Business meeting,  Denny’s 
 
August 13th 
  Port Byron Car Show, Port Byron Central School grounds, 9 to 3 
 
August 14th 
  VW Show, Oneida Shores Park 9400 Bartell Rd, Brewerton. Registration 9 to 12:30 
 
Sept 1st 
  Business meeting, Denny’s 
 
Sept 3rd 
  Fillmore Glen Show, Fillmore Glen State Park Moravia, NY.  
 
Sept 11th 
  Wampsville Car Show. Meeting place TBA so we can go in as a group 
 
Sept 18th 
  Jordan Fall Festival, Chappell St, Jordan NY 
  This show has grown so large it’s necessary that you come early if you want to park as a club.  
   
Oct 6th 
  Business meeting, Denny’s   
   
If you have any ideas please let me know. Everything is always subject to change.  We now will try to have more tech sessions.  If 
there’s a particular subject that would be of interest to you  please let Tim or I know so we can try to run with it. This takes ADVANCE 
planning so PLEASE  try to let us know early enough.  
 
Rita ---- call 689-3366 or E mail  ritac44@aol.com  or Tim at  N2VZD@aol.com 

Hi folks, 
  
I’m riding in this weekend’s MS bike tour from Keuka College, about 120 miles in two days, looks like the 
weather may be good, too! 
  
Suffice it to say it’s a good cause that supports research and patient services for thousands across upstate NY who 
suffer from multiple sclerosis.  I’d like to extend an invitation to any who wish to help support the MS society to 
sponsor me - my fundraising page is at: http://main.nationalmssociety.org/site/TR/Bike/NYRBikeEvents?
px=1962537&pg=personal&fr_id=16121 
  
No problem if the event is over by the time you read this or remember to do anything about it; just follow the link, 
they’ll still take your money and put it to good use!  
  
Thanks so much! 
Ken Hinman 
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                  2011  CNYCC  OFFICERS 
 
 
President 
Phil Domser 
315-732-1262 
E-mail - pdomser1@yahoo.com  
 
 
Vice President 
Pete Okussick 
315-252-8105 
E-mail - Pokus4@msn.com 
 
 
Secretary 
Pam Okussick 
315-252-8105 
E-mail - Pokus4@msn.com 
 
 
 
Treasurer 
 Kevin Fear 
 315-492-9553 
 E-mail  -  monza64@aol.com 
 
 
Membership 
Gloria Fear 
315-492-9553 
E-mail - globug39@aol.com 
  
 
 
Editors/  Events 
Tim and Rita Colson 
315-689-3366 
E-mail  N2VZD@aol.com  or  ritac44@aol.com 
 
 
 
Web Master 
Jim Smith  
pjsmith264@windstream.net 
 

                              Kitchen Corner 
 
                    Bourbon Steak 
      2 tenderloin steaks, 1 1/2 “ thick 
      2 Tbl bourbon 
      2 Tbl brown sugar 
      ¼ tsp pepper 
    Mix the bourbon, brown sugar and 
pepper. 
  Rub on steak  and grill. 
 
 Skillet Potatoes with Bacon and Cheese   
  4 slices bacon, cut in ½ “ pieces 
  1 onion, chopped 
  2 lbs potatoes, thinly sliced 
  1 c shredded cheddar cheese 
  6 Tbl sour cream 
  Cook bacon till crisp. Drain, leave 3 
Tbl in  skillet. Add onions cook and stir 
5 mins. Stir in potatoes; cover. Cook on 
medium –  low heat 20 to 25 mins or till 
potatoes are  tender, stirring occasion-
ally. Top with  cheese and bacon; cook, 
covered 1 to 2  mins or till cheese is 
melted. 
 
        Pineapple Coconut Strata 
 12 c cubed French bread 
 8 eggs 
 1 can (13 ½ oz ) coconut milk 
        ( not cream of coconut) 
 1 c half and half 
 1 jar (12oz) pineapple preserves 
 1 tsp rum extract 
 ¼ tsp salt 
 ½ c coconut 
 1/3 c chopped macadamias 
  Put bread in sprayed 9x13 baking dish. 
Whisk eggs, coconut milk, ½ and 1/2 , 
 Preserves, extract and salt. Pour over 

 bread, cover and refrigerate 8 hrs or 
 Overnight. Uncover, sprinkle with coconut  
 And nuts. Bake at 350° for 40 to 50 mins 
 Or till set and knife comes out clean. 
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                                                                                                          July 7th, 2011 
 
          President Phil Domser called the meeting to order at 7:00. 
 
          Secretary’s report- motion made by Clara and seconded by Sherry to approve as printed in the fan. Motion approved. 
 
          Treasure report- Kevin stated the balance for the checking account motion made by Tina and seconded by Len to approve Kevin’s 
report of the balances. Motion approved. 
 
          Old Business- Phil wanted to Thank Dave for all of his hard work on Recall 2011. 
                       Dave wanted to say Thank you to all the people that work behind the scenes to make recall a success. 
                        Next Recall will be June 8th, 9th, and 10th, 2012. Everyone save these dates. 
                        Discussion took place about paying the photographer that took the pictures at Recall Dave daughter a fee of $150.00 motion 
was made by Pete and seconded by Lew motion approved. 
 
                       Cobblestone Crossing- Phil stated that everyone enjoyed them and the music that they played and made a public Thank you 
a motion was made by Phil and seconded by Lew that the band be hired to play at next years Recall banquet motion approved. 
 
                        Recall Plaques- Thank you Phil for the plaques and the work that went into them. 
 
                        Valve Cover Races- Lew stated that since for the second year in a row the Valve Cover Races did not take place due to rain 
that for next year we should speak with the Fast Trac and see if they would allow the races to take place in the building. Everyone felt this 
was a good idea and it will be done for next years Recall. 
  
                         Nick motioned that for all of Lew’s hard work and deliveries for the Autocross that the club donates a tank of gas for Lew. 
Nick made the motion and it was seconded by Dave motion approved for $100.00. 
 
                        Phil wanted to Thank Doug and Ken for a job well done on the programs. 
 
                         Rick Gaffney had Tina tell everyone Thank you for a wonderful time at Recall. 
 
                        Pete and Leeann wanted to say a big Thank you to the club for the donation that was made on their behalf to the Tour De 
Cure ride for Diabetes. 
 
                       New Business    
                          Syracuse Nationals- Nick reminded everyone that each club needs to work the door at the building that the Corvair Club is 
parked in. Our clubs times are Saturday July 16th, 2011 2:00-6:00 and Sunday July 17th, 2011 11:00-3:00. 
 
                          50/50 Raffle was pulled by Leeann and won by Martha for $16.00. 
 
                          Phil has been talking with the Albany group about getting together for a dinner. More will follow as dates and times are 
worked out but they are discussing meeting at Beardly’s Castle possibly on August 14th, 2011 around 1:00 or 2:00. More information will 
be coming as things are worked threw. 
            
                              Oswego Car Show- July 8th, 2011 
                             Watkins Glen- July 26th, 2011 3 laps on the track for $15.00                 
                              Mohawk Car Show- August 6th or 7th, 2011. 
                             
                             Tim- reminded everyone to please forward or give him any paperwork received about up coming car shows so that he 
can pass along the information. 
                             Motion made to adjourn meeting was made by Dave and seconded by Lew and the motion to adjourn at 8:00 was 
passed. 
                              Respectfully submitted. 
                               Pam O’Kussick 
                              Secretary 
                               Those attending the July meeting: Dave and Barb Robinson, Lew and Clara Halstead, Pete, Pam, Leeann O’Kussick, 
Kevin and Gloria Fear, Phi and Martha Domser, Dave McCarty, Doug and Betsy Dunlap, Dick and Tina Gaffney, Len and Sherry Smith, 
Tim and Rita Colson, Nick and Jane Lombardo. Also attending was our guest Carl Phillips                
                           
                           



                                                                                  TIM’S TECH TIME AND RAMBLIN’S  
  GREETINGS   AGAIN, from my little shop in Memphis , NY. 
Well , another exciting month in my shop!. Lots of problems to fix , and mostly on my own vehicles this time. 
We made it to the Fairhaven show , another nice time. After that show visit , we continued west along the lake on a long day trip in the 
rampy. 
We enjoy taking a lot of “day trips” in the rampy , but gas prices on HIGH TEST , shorten them sometimes.  
Phil Domser , and his daughter Megan , are on their way home from the C O R S A nationals in Denver CO as I write this . They have pic-
tures to share , but I have not been able to get them yet. I put some found on the website    www.corvairproject.com/2011%20CORSA/index.
html         www.corvairproject.com/cgi-bin/home.cgi     I hope to download phil’s camera and put a show together for a future meeting. 
Dennis Randall came up to an auction last week to buy Ken Hinmans 67 convert , hot out of the barn. He plans on bringing it back to life 
soon.  
It sure was nice to see the RECALL go well again, great job folks! 
Some of the pictures below show what I run into at times. I am building a couple of secondary carbs   for my new motor in my spare? Time. 
One I took apart for the top cover greeted me with collapsed floats and a crack in the bowl.  It must have been full of water and froze up. I 
never saw floats so bad before! 
Another picture shows what I found in 3 carburetor choke pull offs that failed me. I am thinking our new wonderful gas products contributed 
to these failures. Yet another picture depicts a transmission failure I had this month. And to top it off , I took  a @30 mile trip at highway 
speeds and came home very happy with how it was running. Now the down fall comes along next day. I went to use it the next day to go to 
an appointment . I started it up to hear a LOUD one cylinder tap noise. I am guessing a valve seat came loose when it sat after getting it 
warm.  Any how that sure sets my mood!. That motor is on the bench waiting for me to check it out and fix it (with 110hp headsa!) these 
heads have less that 2000 miles on them , after expensive local shop work. 
So I say , make sure your work is done by a CORVAIR mechanic ,one who understands the situation with air cooled aluminum motors ,  it 
ends up cheaper to do it right the first time. So needless to say , I am very tired of seeing my motors on the jack. 
The shop has remained ALMOST cool enough to work in this year , even on those 100 degree days. I would still rather be to hot than too 
cold! 
I hope to be at the VW show , Jordan Fall Festival , and a couple of others. PLEASE watch for pre registration  for Jordan , I will send it as 
soon as it comes out. YOU MUST REGISTER EARLY!!, and also please get there early , it is very hard to hold parking spaces there. 
It is a fun show , but getting bigger every year. Check out the website frequently asked questions page for more answers.   
                                      http://www.jordanny.com/Jordan%20Fall%20Festival.htm 
Prepare yourselves and your cars for the final shows of this season. 
I hope I covered everything properly !     Be sure to visit our fine website often, there are constant upgrades.  http://www.cnycorvair.com/ 
Are you watching all the other newsletters we send along for your enjoyment and education ? 
                       PLEASE  RESIST TEMPTATION TO “REPLY ALL “ TO ANY OF MY POSTS! Thank you. 
  Regards,  a very busy Tim Colson     See you all at the meeting .           HAPPY  SAFE TRAVELS  
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 THIS CAR IS NOW         
              SOLD!! 
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WE WISH TO THANK ALL THE SPONSORS AND SUPPORTERS OF OUR CLUB AND THE  RECALL.  WITHOUT THE 
HELP THEY PROVIDE WE COULD NOT DO  IT ,  PLUS THE WORDS ” CORVAIR PARTS AND  SERVICES”  WOULD BE 
HISTORY.. 

  635-5681   7AM —7PM 
     MONDAY – FRIDAY 

 PLUS MANY OTHERS…………...THANKS TO  ALL OF YOU!! 
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            PICTURE PAGE 

  A FEW PICTURES FROM   
THE DENVER NATIONALS  
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                               PLEASE NOTE!!! WE MUST PREREGISTER TO GET ON THE FIELD IN A GROUP! 
 
                                                               ALSO < I SUGGEST WE SHOW UP EARLY!!!! 



                                             C.N.Y.C.C.  MEMBERSHIP 
                                   
 
NAME:_________________________________________________________ 
STREET ADDRESS:______________________________________________ 
CITY:__________________________STATE___________ZIP:___________ 
TELEPHONE:___________________E-MAIL:_________________________ 
 
ARE YOU A MEMBER OF CORSA?_____________PLEASE JOIN NOW!  Ask us for details 
HOW MANY CORVAIRS TO YOU OWN?   ________   PARTS?    Y___   N___       
 
CENTRAL NEW YORK CORVAIR CLUB WELCOMES YOU. PLEASE FEEL FREE TO ADD ANY COM-
MENTS TO THIS FORM. 
 
Please remit form and dues ($20.00) to: 
 
                   Central New York Corvair Club 
                   Gloria Fear 
                   P.O. Box  616   
                   Jamesville, NY  13078 
                   

CENTRAL NY CORVAIR CLUB  INC 
PO BOX 616 
JAMESVILLE, NY   13078 
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